
1

Lissa Rowan

From: Lissa Rowan
Sent: 23 November 2021 15:47
To: 'andykemp2004@yahoo.co.uk'
Cc: Tracey Sutherland
Subject: Notice of Review - Planning Application 21/01250/PPP
Attachments: LR265 - Further Rep.pdf

Dear Mr Kemp, 
 
Notification of Further Representation 
 
Notice of Review: Planning Application 21/01250/PPP – Erect dwelling house with detached garage at Florries 
Field, Damhead, Rafford 
 
Further to my email of acknowledgement dated 25 October 2021, I would advise that 1 representation has been 
received in respect of your Notice of Review and is attached for your information. 
 
If you wish to respond to the representation, this should be sent to the Clerk of the Moray Local Review Body 
(MLRB), by email or post at the above address, on or before 8 December 2021. 
 
In the event of no response prior to the 14 day deadline, it will be assumed that you have no further comment to 
make. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the details above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lissa Rowan 
Committee Services Officer 
Clerk to the MLRB 
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